Dear Parent:

Welcome to West Lafayette Community School Corporation!

Enclosed, please find a consent form for the Indiana State Department of Health's *Children and Hoosiers Immunization Registry Program (CHIRP)*. This consent grants WLCSC permission to register your child's immunizations in CHIRP. Your consent is important as Indiana State Department of Health uses CHIRP to electronically collect state mandated immunization reports.

CHIRP is a statewide confidential immunization database that exists to help ensure that each child has a copy of his/her vaccines available to medical providers and/or schools. Most local physicians access records through CHIRP. This shared database helps ensure records are properly documented and available to reduce possible duplication or missing vaccines. No marketing or solicitation occurs through this database, and the general public cannot login to access records.

If you consent, please complete the enclosed form and return it to your child's school as soon as possible.

If you have questions or concerns, please contact your child's school nurse.

Thank you.

Dr. Rocky Killion Superintendent of Schools

Dr. Chet Ho West Lafayette Community School Physician